
February 10, 2025 
 
California Distribution Center Update 
 

We are excited to announce today our plans to open a new distribution center, 
with increased capacity on the West Coast to service our bi-coastal manufacturing 
operations. This upgraded distribution center, located in Rancho Cucamonga, will 
begin shipping product on Monday, February 24, 2025. 

Our current distribution center in Ontario, California will no longer ship and receive 
product on that day. Any backhaul needs to be directed to the new address below 
effective February 24, 2025. 

The mailing address for the new distribution center is: 

B. Braun US Pharma Manufacturing LLC 
12400 Arrow Route 
Rancho Cucamonga, CA 91739 

Please note our new GLN and SGLN numbers below: 

GLN: 4039239002437 

SGLN: 4039239.0243.0 

We expect a seamless transition to our new distribution center and look forward to 
supporting you and the patients you serve. 

Please work with your B. Braun representative if you have any questions or feel 
free to contact our Customer Support Department at (800) 227-2862.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


